
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

SCO 220-221, SECTOR 34-A, CHANDIGARH 
Phone: 0172-2645164-66, Fax: 0172-2664758 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

INVITING OBJECTIONS/COMMENTS  

FROM GENERAL PUBLIC/STAKEHOLDERS 

 IN RESPECT OF AMENDMENTS TO  

CONDITIONS OF SUPPLY 

  The Punjab State Power Corporation Limited (PSPCL) has 

submitted a petition with the Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission 

(Commission) for certain amendments in the Conditions of Supply issued by 

PSPCL with the approval of the Commission. Discussion Paper containing 

existing provision and proposed provision, is available on the website of the 

Commission at the address ‘pserc.nic.in’, and can be down loaded there-from. 

Objections/Comments are invited from the general public and stakeholders in 

respect of the proposed amendments in the Conditions of Supply. 

Objections/Comments may be sent to the undersigned at the address mentioned 

above so as to reach the Commission on or before July 19, 2013. 

           Sd/- 

        SECRETARY 
 

Click here for Discussion Paper 
 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/discussion-paper-27-6-13.pdf

